
 

 

 
22 August 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Caracas Petroleum Section Officers: 
 
Congratulations! The Caracas Petroleum Section has been selected to receive the 2023 Section Excellence 
Award. This prestigious award recognizes SPE sections with exceptional programs in technical dissemination, 
professional development, member engagement, community involvement, and operations.  
 
This achievement would not be possible without the dedication of the officers. Thank you for volunteering 
your time to fulfill SPE’s mission by serving local members and furthering the advancement of the Society. 
 
I thank you for your exceptional dedication, service, and leadership within SPE. Congratulations on this well-
deserved honor and for being a top section within the Society. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
 
 

Med Kamal 
2023 SPE President 


